
Conservation Night By The Lake - Community Event 

WHEN:  August 4, 2022 4:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

WHERE:   N2007 E Harmon Rd, Lodi, WI 53555  

AGENDA 

4:00 pm - Welcome 

4:15 pm - Begin first walking tour 

      -Tours start every 20 minutes 

5:30 pm or after tour - Enjoy pizza & ice cream 

7:30 pm - Wrap-up Event 

Funding for this was made possible, in part, by the Wisconsin Department of Agriculture Trade and Consumer Protection (DATCP). The views expressed in written 
materials, publications, speakers, and moderators do not necessarily reflect the official policies of DATCP; nor does any mention of trade names, commercial        
practices, or organization imply endorsement by the State of Wisconsin.  

Come meet your farm neighbors and see how the agriculture community is working to take care of our beautiful lake. 

Enjoy a short walking tour of the Schoepp Family Farm to learn about conservation agricultural practices, see cows, farm equipment and 

more all while having a stunning view of Lake Wisconsin! Pizza, ice cream, and other snacks will be provided. The first walking tour will 

leave at 4:15 pm, with tours every 20 minutes after that. Feel free to join us any time between 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm. This is a FREE event, but 

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED. Registration is limited to the first 100 people. You can register until July 29 or until registration is full.  

To register please call 608 742-9670 or email samuel.peterson@co.columbia.wi.us. This is a walking tour at an active farm so please dress 
accordingly. If you are in need of ADA assistance please contact the Columbia County Land and Water Conservation Department at                  

608 742-9670 at least 48 hours in advance of the event for arrangements.    
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